
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/29/2016 10:27:49 AM
Subject: Fwd: Save the Date: 2016 Summer Counsels Summit - Park City, UT

Save the date!


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Peter Bisbee <peter.bisbee@fed-soc.org>

Date:  January 29, 2016 at 10:26:14 AM EST

To: <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Save the Date: 2016 Summer Counsels Summit - Park City, UT

Dear Rebecca,

I just wanted to let you know that the dates for the next Counsels Summit are August 11-14, 2016. 
The program will take place at the St. Regis Deer Valley Resort in Park City, Utah. In the late 
spring I will follow up with more detailed information regarding travel and hotel 
accommodations. If you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, feel free to contact me. 

We hope to see you in Utah!

Sincerely,

Pete 

Peter Bisbee
The Federalist Society for Law & Public Policy Studies
1776 I St., N.W., Suite 300
Washington, DC 20006
202-822-8138
www.fed-soc.org
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